

November 6, 2019

AAUW of Texas c/o Jean Dodds 4805 Mill Brook Dr Colleyville, TX 76034-3652

Dear AAUW of Texas Members,

Thank you for helping AAUW accelerate our pace as we strive to achieve equity for all women and girls. I am truly grateful for your support.

AAUW has accomplished so much, but there is important work yet to be done, and we are laser-focused on the future. Your investment helps ensure that we succeed – as we must!

With the adoption of AAUW's new strategic plan, your investment is all the more timely and will help ensure we can immediately work on our goals in education and training, economic security, and leadership. Among our bold objectives, AAUW is determined to achieve pay equity by 2030 (89 years ahead of the current pace of progress). To reach this goal, we're championing pay equity federally and in every state and territory. We'll also train 10 million women in effective salary negotiation by 2022. Equal access to education and increasing the number of women in leadership roles will also continue to be core issues that we champion. Through these and other elements of our strategic plan, we are breaking down systemic barriers and biases so that women can truly access all career and education paths, attain economic security, and thrive in every community.

AAUW has a storied history, and yet more work remains as long as women and girls are denied opportunities based on their gender. Your generosity fuels our life-changing work and, together, we are making a difference in the lives of women and girls. Again, thank you so very much for your generous gift. We cannot do this important work without valued supporters like you.

Most sincerely,

Kimberly Churches
Chief Executive Officer

Your branch gift of \$15,000.00 on 10/22/2019 supported:

\$15,000.00 to 9110-AAUW Greatest Needs Fund

Questions or concerns? Please email connect@aauw.org.